
Exciting News: Ticket Sales Now Open! 

Dear Film Enthusiasts, 

We are thrilled to announce that tickets for our upcoming film screening of "Title of the Film" 

are now on sale! 

Date: Friday, April 14, 2023 

Time: 7:00 PM 

Location: City Cinema, Main Street, Your City 

Don't miss your chance to experience this captivating film. Tickets are available at the price of 

$10 each. 

To purchase your tickets, please visit our website at www.filmscreening.com or call us at (123) 

456-7890. 

We look forward to seeing you at the screening! 

Best Regards, 

The Film Screening Team 

http://www.filmscreening.com/

